
Tallwood	High	School 
General	Band	Booster	Meeting 
2/8/22,	6:30pm 
THS	Band	Room	
Topic:	Tallwood	HS	Band	General	Booster	Meeting	
Time:	Feb	8,	2022	06:30	PM	Eastern	Time	(US	and	Canada)	
	
Join	Zoom	Meeting	
https://vbschools.zoom.us/j/81229570124?pwd=cU9lNkVMK1NaME1NSnFvY2NIZlcrQT09	
	
Meeting	ID:	812	2957	0124	
Passcode:	Band	
 
Agenda 

1. Call	to	Order	–	Tm	Rossettini	–	called	to	order	at	6:35pm	
	

2. Attendance		
• 10%	of	membership	required	for	quorum	at	a	general	meeting.	Either	the	

President	or	Vice-President	needs	to	be	present	with	an	additional	3	
officers	for	an	executive	board	meeting	to	have	quorum.	

• Did	not	meet	requirements	
	

3. Reports	
4. Treasurer’s	Report:	Current	numbers	as	of	8:36pm	2/7/2022	–	All	figures	reviewed	by	

treasurer	Rebecca	Edwards	
•       Current	Checking	Balance:	$15,137.35	
								Current	Available	Balance:	$15,039.96	
•       Pending	Deposits:	$210.24	
•       Outstanding	payments:	none	
•       Outstanding	Checks:	$2396.50	
•       FEES	NOT	COLLECTED:	as	of	1/22/22	$4,158.88	
•       Current	Money	Market	Balance:	$24,119.07	
•       Projected	Actual	Band	Accounts	Balance:	$36,962.77	

	 	
Statements	were	printed	out	and	handed	to	all	students	who	still	had	outstanding	fees	towards	
the	band	program.		An	e-copy	was	emailed	home	as	well.	
	

• Fundraising	nothing	added	
o Any	questions,	contact	Davida	Wright,	fundraising@tallwoodband.com	
	

• Uniform	Committee	–	all	information	reviewed	



o After	All-District	Band,	I	believe	the	students	now	understand	the	system	
to	get	dressed	as	well	as	return	their	concert	attire	to	the	racks.	

o Need	to	verify	all	of	the	attire	from	All-District	band	has	been	returned.	
o 5	new	black	bow	ties	and	5	new	purple	bow	ties	have	been	ordered	and	

received.	
o A	prototype	is	in	the	making	from	G2	for	a	new	concert	uniform	as	well	

as	Roberto	Regio,	custom	tailor	from	Bangkok,	Thailand.	
	

5. Marching	Band	Tower	-	reviewed	
• We	have	received	a	quote	from	NGU	Company	NIC.	The	quote	has	been	

forwarded	to	Grant	Hyatt,	Home	Depot	Regional	Manager,	and	he	is	
requesting	HP	Corporate	donate	the	materials	for	the	job.	 

• We	would	need	to	pay	$3,500	in	labor	costs	if	we	were	to	proceed. 
 

6. New	Business	–	all	information	reviewed.		Davida	Wright	to	head	up	hospitality	for	
Concert	Band	Assessment.	

• The	revision	of	the	new	performance	top	prototype	for	marching	band	is	in	
the	works.	

• Concert	Band	Assessment	
o Explanation	of	what	our	students	do.	
o Explanation	of	how	the	Band	Program	runs	the	event.	
o Hospitality:	

§ Thursday:	heavy	appetizers	for	10	adults	
§ Friday:	full	meal	for	12	adults	
§ Saturday:	Filipino	for	Lunch	for	10	adults	
§ Drinks,	hard	candy,	utensils,	cups,	tableware,	etc.	all	weekend	

o We	are	in	need	of	volunteers	that	weekend	for	multiple	aspects	of	
the	Tallwood	band	program.		Please	be	on	the	look	out	for	Charms	
sign-ups	to	help	with	the	event.	

• Awards:	we	need	to	take	inventory	of	the	awards	upstairs	and	place	an	order	
so	that	we	are	not	waiting	for	them	at	the	end	of	the	year.	

• We	are	still	seeking	interesting	members	to	fulfill	the	curet	board	members	
roles	for	the	upcoming	school	year.		Please	contact	Renee	McCroskey.	
	

7. Next	Meeting	
• There	will	be	the	Executive	Board	Booster	Meeting	on	March	8,	2022	

	
8. Announcements: 

Please	return	all	Concert	Attire	from	All-District	Band.	
	
Adjournment	–	meeting	adjourned	at	6:58pm.	
All	minutes	from	previous	meetings	are	up-to-date	and	available	at	tallwoodband.com.	


